
 
 

 

Circular No: - BIS/Adm/62/2022-23                                                                   Date: 22.08.2022                   
 
Dear Parent 
 
Greetings from BIS fraternity 
 
It gives us immense pleasure to announce that we have planned to host the Annual Day 2022-
23, which is the culmination of the School’s Academic Year. It’s a time for celebration and 
team work and being proud of what the school stands for and believes in. Therefore, every year 
at BIS, we celebrate this day with great enthusiasm. 
 
Kindly forward the participation consent of your ward to the respective class teacher latest by 
27th August, 2022. 
 
Detailed instructions for Annual Day Event with date and time will be shared later. 
 
The consent form will be shared separately. 
 
Your cooperation stands highly appreciated.  
 

Sd/- 
Rajesh Gandral 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 


